From: Melissa Andrikopoulos

To: Tejinder singh

Cc: Amy Ow

Subject: RE: PRA Request

Date: Wednesday, September 22, 2021 9:39:49 AM
Hi Mr. Singh,

The microfiche records have not been produced to Ms. Campbell.

Best,
Melissa

From: Tejinder singh ||| GGG

Sent: Wednesday, September 22, 2021 7:48 AM
To: Melissa Andrikopoulos <mandrikopoulos@smcgov.org>
Subject: Re: PRA Request

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email
address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Thank you Ms. Andrikopoulos,

| do not believe that | can find the documents that Ms. Campbell requested that were available on
Microfiche. These would be all the documents she requested relating to the following:

. BLD95-0458
. GRD94-0006
. BLD95-0458
. BLD94-0567
. BLD94-0568
. BLD97-0436
. LLA 92-0001
. LLA 92-0004
.SMN 91-0017
10. BLD9S7-1642
11. DSR-98-0123
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Thanks
With kind regards
TJ Singh

On Sep 15, 2021, at 10:10 AM, Melissa Andrikopoulos <mandrikopoulos@smcgov.org>
wrote:




Good morning Mr. Singh,

I am in receipt of your request for public records, dated September 13, 2021, and have
determined that the County possesses responsive records. Responsive records are
available for your review at https://planning.smcgov.org/hermosa-miramar-PR. Please
note that while the documents already provided to Ms. Campbell are available for your
review on this site, we are continuing to search for and review other records that may
be responsive to your request, to the extent you have requested records of all
communications between any County official and Ms. Campbell. Additional records will
be uploaded to the site if and when they are identified and reviewed for
responsiveness and exemptions.

Please contact me with any questions.

Thank you,
Melissa

From: Tejinder singh_

Sent: Monday, September 13, 2021 9:23 AM
To: Melissa Andrikopoulos <mandrikopoulos@smcgov.org>
Subject: PRA Request

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the
sender's email address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or

reply.

Dear Ms. Andrikopoulos,
| will greatly appreciate your assistance with the attached PRA request.

Since majority of the request pertains to the documents already sent to Ms. Nicole
Campbell, the request is quite straight forward.

Thanks
With kind regards
TJ Singh





